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New Orleans Attorney Explores Maritime Employment Law
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While it may sound like they’re in charge, captains may not actually be supervisors of their own ship

crews, according to the National Labor Relations Board. In his Workboat Magazine column, New

Orleans senior counsel Clyde Jacob covers two important legal cases and their implications for

crewmembers.

To read the full article, visit Workboat Magazine.
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